
 

 

 
 
 
February 21, 2013 
 
 
To:  Executive Committee 
 
From: Chair, Disability Issues Committee 
 
Subject: 2010 Municipal Election Update (Item DI5.1) 
 

 
Committee Decision 
 
The Disability Issues Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that the City Clerk be 
requested to report to the Executive Committee on a strategy plan to allow for internet voting for 
voters with disabilities for the 2014 election. 
 

Background 

The Disability Issues Committee on February 14, 2013, considered a presentation by the 
Director, Elections and Registry Services, City Clerk's Office, on Making Elections Accessible. 

 

Background Information 

(February 14, 2013) Presentation by the Director, Elections and Registry Services, City Clerk's 
Office, on Making Elections Accessible 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2013/di/bgrd/backgroundfile-52672.pdf) 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Councillor Adam Vaughan 
Chair, Disability Issues Committee 
 

 

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2013/di/bgrd/backgroundfile-52672.pdf

